
Coming soon, to a school near you……….. 

 

Showing on Thursday 7th November 2019, still only 

£4/child which includes entry to the film, a hot dog, a 

packet of crisps and 2 soft drinks! 

 

 

Our Christmas Disco this year will be held on  

Thursday 19th December, 6 to 8pm! 

Tickets will go on sale in December at £2/person, both 

adults and children need tickets for this very popular 

event. 

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt1979376/mediaviewer/rm3789906688?ref_=tt_ov_i

